MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947

NOTICE NO: /2022

HARBOUR ROAD, WARWICK

ROAD & LANE CLOSURE
FOR
WALL REPAIRS NEAR BELMONT ROAD

MONDAY JANUARY 10, 2022 THROUGH FRIDAY FEBRUARY 11t 2022

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the public that the private wall repairs at # 78 Harbour
Road near the junction of Belmont Road in Warwick are ongoing and require a one lane closure in the
westbound lane.

This wall reinstatement work will continue starting Monday January 10, 2022 and will be
ongoing through Friday February 11%, 2022. Working hours will be from 7:30 am to 6:00 pm.

The public is advised to avoid this section of Harbour Road in Warwick between Belmont Road and
Keith Hall Road and to use detour routes via Middle Road and South Road.

Traffic controls will be under direction of Lighthouse Construction representatives and will be managed
through traffic control temporary signals & signage.

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to encourage the full cooperation of the public and apologizes for
any inconvenience that may result.

Should there be any questions regarding this lane closure, please direct queries to the attention of Tina
Beer-Searle, Acting Principal Highways Engineer for the Ministry of Public Works on 501-3044.

Dated this 4™ day of January, 2022

\
By Orde@aﬂvr‘%m
The Hon.-Wayhe L. Furbert JP, MP
Acting Minister of Public Works




